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Watts Remy

From: Jan Jaskoski <janjaskoski@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 5, 2019 10:08 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: HB2790A

We are writing in support of HB 2790A . It seems reasonable to require counties to consider the public health impacts of 
mass gatherings being held in rural areas as well as the impacts to wildlife and land. Please protect EFU zones, farmers, 
and wildlife. 
 
Sincerely,  
Tim and Jan Jaskoski 
744 Scenic Heights DrSE  
Salem, OR 97306  


